" Die CasTing Corp. o _ :
3930 Norih First Street o Milwaukee, WI 53212 o 414.962.6896

October 24, 2011

Secretary-General
United Nations .
New York, NY 10017
USA '

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, .

1 am pleased to notify you that Midwest Die Casting Corp-has always-assumed an operating
environment that encourages the ten principles of the Global compact with respect to human
rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption. With this letter, we express our intent to
continue to advance those principles within our sphere of influence. We have always been
committed to making these,pri'nc_iples part of our strategy; culture, day-to-day operations of our
company, and to engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader development .'
goals of the United Nations, particularly the Millennium Development Goals. Midwest Die
Casting Corp has always been committed to being an outstanding member of our community
along with encouraging our vendors and customers to do the same. :
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Midwest now recognizes that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the
annual submission of a communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company’s efforts. |
to implement the ten principles. We support the public accountab1hty and transparency, and
therefore commit to report on progress within one year of joining the Global Compact and i
annually thereafter according to the: Global Compact COP policy.

Untll recently dewest Die Casting Corp had not been made aware of the annual requirement to

submit a COP but will now do so.

Regards,

Mr. Greg Gi.l_lstrom
President .



